
Attention
S t a y  a t  H o m e  M o m s

Let us assist  you with assuring future employers that  you are 100% 
capable of  hitting the ground running in a  new position.  

Just  because you put your career on pause for  a  while  for  child care 
purposes don’t  inherently make you a less  gifted employee or  

less  suitable candidate.  

How to explain 
“the mommy gap” 
in your resume

If you are interested,  please email  dbabcock@ncce1.org to sign up.  
The zoom meeting code and details  wil l  be emailed to conf irm your spot.

Currently in-person services are suspended at all our locations until 
further notice, due to the COVID-19  pandemic.

Denisa Babcock
519-258-4076

dbabcock@ncce1.org
March 17,  2021 @ 11am


